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	Topics of Discussion
	Recommendations
	Action Steps

	Cabinet Update
Sherry L-M.  shared a matrix that outlines the connections between the tasks of the 2007 Head Start Act, CT legislations 11-181 and Bill 458, and the work plans of the workgroups. (See workgroup resources on website)
Deb Adams provided a brief overview of relevant legislation from the most recent legislative session: PA 12-50, SB 39, and SB 384.

Group informed that the Governor’s Educational Reform Bill also had a change in language for QRIS worth noting in that the legislations now states that SDE will “develop” the QRIS system.
Some discussion about additional preschool slots that will result from the Governor’s proposal.  The point was raised that private providers may be concerned with the loss of business with the additional School Readiness slots.

Update on Competencies and Articulation Work
Darlene informed the group that Regina Miller had been hired and began the work on Articulation with Institutions of Higher Education.  Peg Olivera was hired to initiate the work on the Competencies gap analysis.  The focus is on six sets of competencies.
ECE Compensation Data Review
Darlene presented compensation data gathered from the Registry for teachers, directors, substitute/floaters and assistant teachers from publicly-funded and non-publicly funded child care settings.  The point was made that the data for non-publicly funded sites is not as robust as that of the publicly-funded settings because non-public participation in the registry is voluntary and the addition of salaries is optional for participants.

The group also reviewed a Department of Labor wages report and compared the wage of those outside of the ECE workforce and the associated education information to other sectors. 
 The point was raised that CAEYC will also be conducting a compensation study in the near future

	Group was encouraged to review matrix and offer input.

Group informed that the Office of Childcare T/TA plan for CT will include some technical assistance on our states development of a core competencies framework for the ECE workforce.

Charts-A-Course indicated that more robust data would be available if all licensed settings were mandated to enter in to the registry at the point of licensing and/or renewals.

The point was made that the dialogue on compensations must be tied to conversations on quality and cost of care to make the argument for public funding supports.
With some funding Charts-A-Course indicated that a more comprehensive and in-depth compensation study can be done.


	Darlene confirmed that October is a reasonable time to have the workgroup present a status update to the Cabinet on our Competencies and Articulation work.
Compensation data to be posted on Cabinet website and some inquiry into availability of funding to conduct a full study.
No meeting in June.  Next Meeting to be determined.


